
 
 
Public Questions to be answered at the Health and Wellbeing 
Board meeting on 09 December 2021. 
Members of Health and Wellbeing Board to answer questions submitted by 
members of the public in accordance with the Executive Procedure Rules 

contained in the Council’s Constitution. 
 
(a) Question submitted to the Portfolio Holder for Adult Social Care by 

Karen Swaffield: 

“What is the total number of children currently in temporary 

accommodation in West Berkshire, how many families does this relate to, 
how many families are there by ward and what are the trends for these 

statistics?” 

(b) Question submitted to the Portfolio Holder for Adult Social Care by 
Karen Swaffield: 

“What is the shortest, longest and average time that a family has been in 
temporary accommodation in West Berkshire, and what are the trends for 

these statistics?” 

(c) Question submitted to the Portfolio Holder for Adult Social Care by 
Paula Saunderson: 

“Please can the report from West Berkshire CCG in relation to the CHC 
scheme be referred to an appropriate WBC Scrutiny Board as soon as 

possible?” 

 

 


